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Gambling Harm Awareness Week 2024
Gambling Harm Awareness Week will be held from 18 to 24 November 2024. 
This annual event is an opportunity to raise awareness of gambling harm within the Victorian community. 
Gambling products encourage potentially harmful, prolonged and continuous play which can lead to negative effects, also known as gambling harm. 
This year’s campaign, Know what’s behind the game, aims to highlight how gambling products can contribute to gambling harm.  
The campaign will prompt people who gamble to re-think their chances of winning and encourage individuals to protect themselves.
To support the week we are….(insert details about what you are doing)
Please contact us if you are interested in attending/participating in our Gambling Harm Awareness Week activities by calling XXXX or emailing XXX. (Use if relevant)
You can find out more by visiting Gambling Harm Awareness Week.


